
 

  

           
    

           

   
     
 

 
 

 
 

 
     

 
   

    
      

  
             

 
            

        
            

        
    

 
               
    

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 
     

         
     

    
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Commission on Teacher Credentialing 
1900 Capitol Avenue Sacramento, CA  95811 (916) 322-6253 Fax (916) 445-0800 www.ctc.ca.gov 

Office of the Executive Director 

June 30, 2017 

Andy Vaughn, President 
Alliant  International University  
10455 Pomerado Road 
San Diego, CA 95131 

Dear President Vaughn: 

I am pleased to inform you that on June 29, 2017, the Committee on Accreditation, on behalf of 
the Commission on Teacher Credentialing, took action to remove the stipulations placed on 
Alliant International University. As a result of the above action, the Committee on Accreditation 
changed the accreditation status of Alliant International University from Accreditation with 
Probationary Stipulations to Accreditation. 

Should you or your staff have any questions relating to this action, you may address them to 
Cheryl Hickey, Administrator of Accreditation, at chickey@ctc.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Vixie Sandy, Ed.D. 
Executive Director 

cc: Tracy Heller, Provost 
Patty Muller, Associate Provost 
Mary Oling-Sisay, Dean, Huffstedler School of Education 
Donna Block, Director, Teacher Education 

MVS/TC/CH/ta 

Ensuring Educator Excellence 
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